
 

 

Greater Manchester Joint Health Scrutiny Committee 

Date:  17 June 2025 

Subject: Draft Work Programme for the 2025/26 Municipal Year 

Report of: Nicola Ward, Statutory Scrutiny Officer and Deputy Head of 

  Governance and Scrutiny, GMCA 

 

 

Purpose of Report 

To provide Members with the draft Committee’s Work Programme for the 2025/26 

Municipal Year (Appendix 1). Appendix 2 of the document provides items for potential 

inclusion in the Work Programme and Appendix 3 provides items considered in 2024/25. 

At the next meeting, Members will be provided with a list of health scrutiny items that will 

be considered locally in 2025/26. 

Please note that this is a working document and is subject to evolution throughout the 

year. It is understood that priorities can shift and new challenges may emerge, and this 

programme will be updated accordingly to reflect those changes. Members are 

encouraged you to review it thoroughly and be prepared to discuss any initial thoughts or 

suggestions. 

Recommendation: 

That Members consider and populate the Committee’s Work Programme 2025/26. 

Contact Officers: 

Nicola Ward, Statutory Scrutiny Officer, GMCA  

nicola.ward@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk 

Jenny Hollamby, Senior Governance and Scrutiny Officer, GMCA 

jenny.hollamby@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk 
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